
From: IPART Mailbox
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: FW: Clarence Valley Council Rate Increase
Date: Friday, 6 April 2018 8:33:50 AM

From: Lynne Wilson  
Sent: Thursday, 5 April 2018 2:31 PM
To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: Clarence Valley Council Rate Increase
 
To Whom It May Concern,
This email is to register my total rejection to the increase in the minimum rates to
residents in the Clarence Valley. 
We already have the Council applying for a special rate variation and do not want anymore
increases to this very poor socio-economic area.
Having retired for 7 years I cannot afford any more increases and will need to sell my
house as I will be paying well over $200 per week as it is.
My residential rates and charges for a regular sized house block are currently $
($  per quarter) before water charges, and it is totally obscene that these will again
rise. 
As I have indicated in my objection to the SRV submission of the Clarence Valley Council,
where I gave my property number, I will be happy to give you this information again if you
need it and am willing to discuss by phone if need be. 
There are 9 properties in our vicinity which have similar rates and owned by retired people
who cannot afford to keep paying this exorbitant amount of money.
Yours sincerely
Lynne Wilson 
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